
 

#114484-1 

 

GORILLA MINERALS CORP. 
1177 West Hastings Street, Suite 2000 

Vancouver, BC V6E 2K3 

 
GORILLA MINERALS CORP. APPOINTS ROGER BETHELL AS A DIRECTOR 

 
Vancouver, BC, August 14, 2014 – Gorilla Minerals Corp. (“Gorilla” or the “Company”) is 
pleased to announce that it appointed Roger Bethell as a director of Gorilla on August 11, 2014.  
This appointment fills the casual vacancy created by the resignation of Ranj Pillai as a director 
which was effective July 30, 2014. 

Roger Bethell is a self-employed consulting geologist with over 45 years of experience.  He has 
worked with several public companies. Roger is the Chief Executive Officer and President of 
Cantel Mining & Exploration Ltd.  In addition, Roger is a director of Range Energy Resources 
Inc., a company listed on the Canadian Securities Exchange, where he has been a director 
since 2010.  Roger also holds the position of director of High North Resources Ltd., a position 
he has held since 2013.  From 1998 until 2008, Roger was the Chairman, President and a 
Member of Audit Committee for Paramax Resources Inc., an oil and gas exploration company 
trading on the TSX Venture Exchange.  Roger has served as a Consultant on a number of 
international projects which include offshore Vietnam, Kazakhstan, the delta project in Nigeria 
and projects in Alberta and Saskatchewan, Canada. He received a B.Sc. (Hons.) in 1965 from 
the University of Wales (Cardiff). 
 
For further information, please contact: 

Scott Sheldon, President 
Gorilla Minerals Corp. 
Telephone:  604.725.1857 
Email:  scott@gorillaminerals.com 
 

Forward-Looking Information: 
This press release may include “forward-looking information” (as that term is defined by 
Canadian securities legislation), concerning the Company’s business.  Forward-looking 
information is based on certain key expectations and assumptions made by the Company’s 
management, including future plans for the exploration and development of its mineral 
properties.  Although the Company believes that such expectations and assumptions are 
reasonable, investors should not rely unduly on such forward-looking information as the 
Company can give no assurance they will prove to be correct. Forward-looking statements in 
this press release are made as of the date of this press release. The Company disclaims any 
intent or obligation to publicly update any forward-looking information (whether as a result of 
new information, future events or results, or otherwise) other than as required by applicable 
securities laws. 


